
Notice of decision on Plan Change 19: Frankton Flats (B) 
 
As of 7 October 2009, a decision on the following Plan Change to the Queenstown 
Lakes District Plan has been made: 
 
Plan Change 19 – Frankton Flats (B) 
 
The purpose of this Plan Change is to provide for the comprehensive rezoning of the 
land known as the Frankton Flats to enable the following activities: 
 

• Educational 
• Residential 
• Visitor Accommodation 
• Commercial 
• Industrial 
• Business 
• Recreational Activities 

 
Providing for future growth demand of the district within the urban boundary in a 
mixed use zone that affords high amenity values and visual and physical coherence, 
open space and reserves, while maintaining views of the surrounding Outstanding 
Natural Landscape. 
 
A full copy of the above decision can be inspected at the following locations:  
 
• Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours (8.00am to 

5.00pm) at 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown and 47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka;  
• Queenstown Lakes District Libraries: Queenstown (10 Gorge Road)  Wanaka 

(Bullock Creek/Dunmore Street), Arrowtown (58 Buckingham Street)  
• Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece Crescent, 

Wanaka. 
• Council website- www.qldc.govt.nz 
 
For further information regarding the above decision please call Alyson Hutton on 03 
450 0443 or by email: alysonh@qldc.govt.nz 
 
This notice is pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First Schedule to the Resource 
Management Act 1991 
 
 
 
Duncan Field 
Chief Executive 
Queenstown Lakes District Council  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


